Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RO0486_PHONE_LOG 2012-03-13
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Tue 3/13/2012 3:20 PM

End: Tue 3/13/2012 3:20 PM

Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with Mateo 415-672-6443. He is the owner of the Long Life Care Home, which is west of 4255 MacArthur
Blvd., between the trailer park and I580 on ramp. He is trying to sell his property and the lender has required him to pay
for an environmental report. | indicated that there was an open fuel leak case at 4255 MacArthur Blvd. Petroleum
hydrocarbons had been detected on site and had been detected in groundwater southwest of the site in the direction of
groundwater flow. He asked about health hazards for his site posed by the fuel release from 4255 MacArthur. |
indicated that | was not aware of any health hazards posed by the site but further evaluation of 4255 MacArthur would
be conducted in the future.

Jerry Wickham



